When procuring ten or fewer buses, or ten or fewer modified vans, in order to demonstrate compliance with the Federal Transit Administration’s post-delivery purchaser’s certification requirement, each Section 5310 recipient must visually inspect and road test the vehicles.
	The visual inspections and road tests are required to verify that the vehicles meet contract specifications.  Once the tests have been concluded, the recipient must:

Complete a post-delivery purchaser’s requirements certification (below)
AND
[bookmark: _GoBack]File the completed certification for future FTA/CTDOT reviews.

The data sheets for the visual inspection and the road tests should be kept in a file with the purchaser’s requirements certification.  One copy MUST be forwarded to the Connecticut Department of Transportation.
_____________________________________________________________________________________
POST-DELIVERY PURCHASER’S REQUIREMENTS CERTIFICATION

As required by Title 49 of the CFR, Part 663 – Subpart C, after visually inspecting and road testing the   
contract buses,____________________________________________________________________(the 
recipient)  certifies that the _____________________________________________________________ 
____________________________________________________________(Vehicle Identification Number  
and description of buses/vans) from _____________________________________________(the vendor) 
meet the contract specifications. 

Date:  __________________________________________

Signature: _______________________________________ Title:  _______________________________
